
 

�  ENGINEERING 
DIVISION 

Paul G. Day, PE 
City Engineer 

130 Delafield St 
Waukesha, WI  53188 

262-524-3600 
Fax – 262-524-3898 

�  MUNICIPAL PARKING 
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Patti Cruz 

Parking Supervisor 
241 South St. 

Waukesha, WI  5318 
262-524-3622 

Fax – 262-650-2573 

�  STREETS 
DIVISION 

300 Sentry Dr 
Waukesha, WI  53186 

262-524-3615 
Fax – 262-524-3612 

�  WASTEWATER 
TREATMENT PLANT 

Peter M. Conine 
Superintendent 
600 Sentry Dr 

Waukesha, WI  53186 
262-524-3625 

Fax – 262-524-3632 

�  WAUKESHA METRO 
TRANSIT 

Robert Johnson 
Transit Director 
2311 Badger Dr 

Waukesha, WI  53188 
262-524-3594 

Fax – 262-524-3646 
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AGENDA 
FOR 

February 28, 2011 
Building and Grounds Committee 

Time: 7:00 p.m. 
Place:  Upper Level Hearing Room (Room 207), City Hall, Waukesha, Wisconsin  53188 
  Please use lower level glass door for public entrance. 

1. Approval of Minutes: August 3, 2009; August 31, 2009; October 5, 2009; October 19, 2009; November 16, 
2009; November 30, 2009; December 14, 2009; March 1, 2010; April 5, 2010; April 19, 2010; June 14, 2010; 
June 28, 2010; July 19, 2010; August 2, 2010; August 16, 2010; September 20, 2010; February 14, 2011. 

2. Discussion and recommendation re:  Please consider deleting the bus stop on southbound  
N. Grandview Blvd. at Swartz Dr.  (Transit Board 2-17-11) 

3. Discussion and recommendation re:  Please move the existing bus stop on East Ave. at Carroll University to 
the SE corner of Wright St. and East Ave.  (Transit Board 2-17-11) 

4. Discussion and recommendation re:  Consider adopting parking restrictions from the corner to the pole on the 
left (west) side of Caroline St. and no parking on Main St. from Caroline St. to the west end of the porch of 
319 Main St.  (Ald. Patton 2-17-11)  See attachment. 

5. Discussion and recommendation re:  That the CN Tracks on Maple St. new post blocking 3 driveways be 
thinned out so that householders can make left turn out of their driveways and that they be reimbursed for the   
decreased values of their homes caused by the posts (and decreased tax assessments).  This issue will 
relate to Central Ave. being one way.  (Ald. Patton 2-17-11) 

6. Discussion and recommendation re:  Communication from Dawn Lawien regarding opposition to making 
Central Ave. a one-way street.  (2-18-11)  See attachment. 

7. Discussion and recommendation re:  Request of House of Guiness to close a portion of Municipal Parking Lot 
3 on March 17-18, 2011 for an event.  (Ald. Patton 2-17-11)  See attachment. 

8. Discussion and recommendation re:  Request to close Riverfront Plaza for Farmers’ Market in 2011.   
(Ald. Patton 2-17-11)  See attachment. 

9. Communications & referrals. 
 

Published on February 18, 2011 

"A majority of the Council members may be in attendance." 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

Fred Abadi, PhD, PE, Director 
fabadi@ci.waukesha.wi.us 

 



NOTICE:  Any person who has a qualifying disability under the Americans with Disabilities Act that requires that 
the meeting be accessible or that materials at the meeting be in an accessible format, please contact Mr. Fred 
Abadi 48 hours prior to the meeting at 524-3600, or by the Wisconsin Telecommunications Relay System so that 
arrangements may be made to accommodate the request. 

 


